
  

  

 

Welcome to the NEW Bulletin 
Welcome to the Hamilton Car club bulletin for March 2017 

New year and new format with the Bulletin, hopefully you all like it. I have spent 

a bit of time transferring info into this new system which should make it easier 

for us to send and easier for people to opt in and out of the bulletin, if there's 

anyone you feel would like to receive the bulletin there is a sign up link here. 

 

As always if anyone has anything they want put in the bulletin send it to me at 

editor@hamiltoncarclub.org.nz 

  

 
Ngutunui Hillclimb 

We unfortunately had to cancel the Ngutunui hillclimb due to the weather, this is 

not something we like to do with all the work that is put in behind the scenes to 

get the events happening but safety comes first for the competitors AND the 

marshals. We will do our best to get this event happening again at a later date. 

   

 

Upcoming Events 

9 April Head/stokes Tarmac Bent sprint - Entry Form and Regs HERE - 
Marshals and helpers are needed for this event, Contact Glenn on 021 769 
615 if you can help 

7 May Kairangi Loop Tarmac Bent sprint - Marshals and Helpers needed for 



 

this event, Contact Craig on 021 769 288 if you can help 

28 May - Possible Event - Ruapuke Tarmac Bent sprint (this is a new event for 

our club. was previously run by Fiat Club) 
20 August Hampton Downs Dual sprints 

14 October Rally Waitomo - Lots of helpers required for this event, This is 
going to be a round of the NZ rally championship. First organising 
meeting is on Wednesday 15th March at 7:30pm at the Clubrooms on 
Vaile Road. If you can help please come along. No need for any previous 
experience, Guidance will be given.  
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No calls after 9.00 pm please  
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